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OUR ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY 

 
Galactic is, by nature, a company that works in tandem with the environment. 

 

As all our products are bio-based, natural, and bio-degradable. They contribute to a 

better environment through the progressive reduction of the company’s carbon 

footprint and through the replacement of toxic or harmful substances based on 

traditional petrochemicals. 

 

In adopting this environmental policy, Galactic clearly reaffirms its interest in this field 

by restating its principles and taking the opportunity to inform its entire staff and the 

world at large of them. 

 

The implementation of this policy is in line with the company’s principle of continuous 

improvement (receiving feedback also helps the improvement of the process). 

 

This policy, based on both existing legislation and the specificity of our activities, 

provides a framework for action and contains a clear statement of our objectives. 

 

• Reduce environmental risks associated with our business activities whilst 

continuously conducting efforts to promote sustainable development with respect to 

human well-being and the improvement of our environment. 

 

• Comply with environment-related legislation, regulations and requirements. 

 

• Consider and take account of the ways in which we can prevent various forms of 

pollution in order to minimise the impact of our activities on the environment (water, 

air, soil, natural resources, flora, fauna, etc.) and human health. 

 

• Develop a constructive dialogue with environmental authorities, institutions and 

agencies. 

 

• Raise awareness of individual and collective responsibility of staff members in 

matters relating to environmental management and the environmental consequences 

stemming from their work. 

 

• Inform staff of our environmental policy and communicate with them regularly about 

the results of actions taken in this field (in the case of an environmental problem, be 

proactive in informing the residents and provide answers to all their questions). 
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